NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON:

CITY OF WALTHAM
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG)
2019-2020 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION REPORT

Thursday, August 27", 2020 at 5:00 pm
ZOOM MEETING
(Meeting link, ID and Dial by location TBA on Waltham Social Media)

Planning Department staff will conduct a public hearing to solicit comments and input from residents
about the City’s accomplishments in the fields of housing and community development in the past
Program Year 2019-2020.

Draft copies of the Plan are available in the Planning Department at 119 School Street, Waltham.
Comments will be accepted in writing to Jennifer Englehart, Waltham Planning Department, 119 School
St., Waltham, MA 02452, or via email to walthamcdbg@gmail.com The Deadline for submitting comments
is September 26", 2020.

The location of this meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and reasonable accommodations will be
provided to persons requiring assistance. If you have a special accommodation or need language translation,
please contact Jennifer Englehart at (781) 314-3370; via email at jenglehart@city.waltham.ma.us
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